
Friday 22nd December 2023 

Upcoming Events... 
Monday 8th January  

Training Day 

Tuesday 9th January  

School Re-Opens  

Friday 12th January  

Swimming Lessons Start 

Tuesday 16th January  

Y3 Trip to Magna 

Thursday 25th January  

Y6 Athletics 

Thursday 8th February  

Young Voices 

Friday 9th February 

School Closes PM 

Monday 19th February  

School Re-Opens  

Tuesday 5th March 

Y6 Crucial Crew 

Thursday 21st March 

Y5 Yorkshire Sculpture Park  

Netball Competition  

Thursday 28th March 

School Closes PM 

Monday 15th April 

School Re-Opens 

Tuesday 16th April 

Class Photograph’s  

Wednesday 24th—26th April  

Y5 Kingwoods Residential  

Monday 29th April 

Y3 & Y6 Visit to Murton Park  

Tuesday 30th April 

Y3 & Y6 Visit to Murton Park  

Wednesday 1st—2nd May 

Y4 Austerfield Residential  

Monday 13th May 

SATs Week  

Friday 24th May  

School Closes PM 

Monday 3rd June  

Training Day 

A big well done to Hawking house for earning 100 House Points for their House. They had 
the best attendance this week. Who will be next week’s winners? We can’t wait to find out!  

Hawking — 97.9%      Darwin — 96.6%   Hodgkin — 95.7% Einstein—97% 

We also had 180 pupils with 100% attendance this week — keep it up!  

Y3 Pantomime Wow! What a performance from our Y3 children! It was 
amazing! A huge well done to all children and staff involved. 

We will see you all back on Tuesday 
9th January 2024!  

From everyone at Copley we wish 
you a Merry Christmas and a  

Happy New Year! 

If your child would like to take part in an         
after-school club for Spring Term, please fill in 

the form clicking on the following link;  

https://forms.office.com/e/j0Gd8dMgAG  

It’s Christmas!  

Despite many of us feeling under the weather with coughs and 
colds, we have still spread the Christmas joy at Copley! The year 
group parties, Christmas dinner and the community church     
service at St Mary’s were all a great success and enjoyed by     
everyone. A big thank you to everyone who supported our events 
for Christmas.  I cannot believe a whole term has passed and we 
are nearly in 2024! The children have worked consistently hard 
throughout and we are incredibly proud of each and every one of them. We hope everyone 
has a wonderful Christmas break and you all get to enjoy some much deserved family time. 
Thank you for your continued support.  Take care and see you all next year!           



 
Congratulations to 53 Children         

Achieving 100% Attendance for the      
Autumn Term 2023 

 
The children will be bringing their        

certificate home with a prize they have 
chosen.  

 
Well done!  






